Hello AWANA, Path 56, and Sports Camp Families!

We would like to invite your family to an AWANA/Path 56 family event on Thursday, September 10,
2020. The event will be from 6:30pm — 7:30pm and will be a time to connect, fellowship and be
encouraged. We will have a time of worship, an uplifting message, and an activity/game time.

We know our last year ended abruptly and we are continuing to look to the future for ways to minister
to your children. This event will look different from our regular AWANA/Path 56 evenings. In order to
comply with current health mandates and guidelines, please be aware that:

e This event will take place outside at the church (please bring your own folding chairs if you are
able)

e This event is open to our families that were part of AWANA/Path 56 during the last school year
or our online Sports Camp over the summer

e Parents will need to stay with your children for the entire event

o Families will be sitting together, socially distanced from other families by at least 6 feet

e Face coverings are optional while outside provided 6 feet of distance can be maintained, but are
mandatory if entry into the building is needed (i.e. — restrooms)

e If you or anyone in your family is not feeling well, we ask that you stay home even if you have
already RSVP’d

e We ask that you utilize the hand sanitizer we will have out and practice social distancing of at
least 6 feet or more at all times

So that we can best prepare supplies and set up for this event, we would ask for you to RSVP and let us
know how many kids and adults in your family will be attending. This can be done by calling or emailing
the office. However, if you decide you are able to come and didn’t get a chance to RSVP, please come
join us!

As the world continues to navigate through this COVID-19 pandemic, we want you to know that Hillside
Community Church remains here for you. We have been praying and will continue to pray for your
families even during times when we are not meeting in person. If you have specific prayer requests or
needs in your family, we encourage you to reach out to us by calling the office at 559-783-2636 (Mon-
Thur 9am — 4pm) or emailing us at office@hccporterville.org.

If you have any questions about the event, please contact the office. We hope to see you soon!
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